
PUBLIC MEETING 
Friends of Mudford Action Group 

7.30pm on Friday 21st March 
At Mudford Village Hall 

 

What is the purpose of this meeting? 
The FOMAG committee will clearly explain the current situation with the 
proposed development for 765 houses between Mudford and Yeovil. 
 
This will effectively end Mudford’s status as a village and seems likely to 
make frequent flooding in the village even worse, and create problems with 
sewage. 
 
Surrounding villages and parishes will also be affected in many ways, not 
least significantly increased traffic, infrastructure and the lack of affordable 
houses in the plan. 
 
The proposal has already been agreed in principle, but it is not too late to 

challenge the decision with a judicial review. 
 
Please come and find out about plans for that and share your views and 
concerns about the project and the process. 
 
And why not come early and enjoy one of Enrico’s pizzas? He will be in the village 
car park from 5pm and there will be a bar at the back of the hall.  
 
If you cannot make this meeting but would still like to register your views, send them to: 
Stephen Bartlett at bartletthinton@hotmail.com 

 

mailto:bartletthinton@hotmail.com

